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District of Lantzville and City of Nanaimo Water Agreement

Lantzville, BC - On August 11, 2014City of Nanaimo Council accepted the changes
proposed by the District of Lantzville Council, and approved the revised Water
Agreement to provide a supplementary water supply to Lantzville. District of
Lantzville Council looks forward to sharing the agreement with the public at a Council
meeting in September 2014.
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